
Subject: FW: Hoskins Road Watermain
Date: Tue, 16 Apr 2002 16:52:19 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Hello:

This too you might find interesting.

Ernie 
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Robert Huffman  
> Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2002 4:48 PM
> To:   Mayor and Council - DNV
> Cc:   Richard Zerr
> Subject:      Hoskins Road Watermain
> 
> Councillor Crist: In answer to your questions from earlier today: 
> 
> All sections of watermain on Hoskins from Arborlynn to Westover are
> asbestos-cement pipe, with installation dates ranging from 1960 to 1976.
> The section of main in question at 2422 Hoskins was installed in 1962.
> The District has 365 km of watermains.
> 
> 
> 
> Councillor Mackay-Dunn:  You asked about the issues raised during public
> input last night regarding other recent watermain problems in the area.
> 
> There have not been any watermain breaks on Hoskins in the past 4 years.
> There was a break on a different section at Ross Road in March 1998 and
> another break on a different section north of Ross Road in September 1997.
> 
> 
> The residents may have been referring to water service leaks (leaks or
> breaks in the 3/4" copper water service pipe connecting the house to the
> watermain).  We had quite a bad one on October 8, 2001 at 2776 Hoskins,
> where the copper pipe had completely broken.  There was another one near
> the Cooper's home at 2454 Hoskins on April 5, 2001, and also one at 3673
> Hoskins on August 17, 2000.  Water service leaks have no bearing on the
> longevity of the watermain.
> 
> In the surrounding area, there was a watermain break at 2315 Kilmarnock on
> April 10, 2001.
> 
> I hope this answers your questions.
> 
> Yours truly,
> 
> Bob Huffman,
> Manager, Utilities  
> 
>  
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